KEVICC PA AGM

26/01/2022

Minutes

Apologies

Mary O’Toole- Chair

Chaired by Susie Hall, Secretary

1 Welcome

SH welcomed participants, Alan Salt and Chair of Governors Jim Lodge
2. New Treasurer

John Smith voted on by unanimous show of hands as new Treasurer
JS gave financial report- attached here

SH noted PA has funds that it wishes to spend for benefit of school. PA asked AS to encourage
teachers to submit proposals.

AS suggested Peace Garden funding. Will ask teacher to get in touch.
3. Events

Quiz was a great success, enthusiasm for social events after lockdown. Raised circa £100 but was
more about meeting others. CG reported it was a great event and EB was a fantastic Quiz master!

PA Bar at Music Showcase was also a nice opportunity to highlight the PA. Raised £109. New card
readers used successfully for payments.

4. Future Events
GR will lead on fireworks 2022, covid permitting.

JS suggested summer event for all parents. Hopefully Duality will run and PA can have significant
presence and invite new Year 6 parents.

GR updating volunteer steward role sheets
5. AOB

AS and JL encourage parents to fill in the Trust consultation on website
https://www.kingedwardvi.devon.sch.uk/collegeconsultation

Noted this may be a way to link up with other PAs and share resources etc.

Link to consultation doc is online — share via PA twitter.

Addendum — PA Board voted remotely on 15 February 2022 to fund proposal from Drama
Department for theatre show and workshops in March - £2225



